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Clarification in RFP Ref. no: PFRDA/2024/TARCH/PFRDA-TRACE/01 issued on 31st January 
2024 

RFP title: Request for Proposal for SELECTION OF SYSTEM INTEGRATOR (SI) FOR DESIGN, 

DEVELOPMENT,  IMPLEMENTATION  AND  MAINTENANCE  OF  PFRDA-TRACE  (Tracking 

Reporting Analytics & Compliance e-Platform) 

Subject: Clarification on the typographical error in Annexure-IX: Payment Milestones 

Bidders may please note the following: 
 

1. Kindly refer to para (b) Payment Terms of Annexure IX: Payment Milestones. In column 
“% Payment of Sub-total for Service Provided” the reference of sub-section of Annexure 
VIII: Financial Bid is mentioned whereas in Annexure VIII: Financial Bid the same is 

mentioned as section. Therefore, the sub-section under column “% Payment of Sub-total 
for Service Provided” may be read as section.   

2. There is typographical error in numbering given in para (b) Payment Terms of Annexure-
IX: Payment Milestones in the column “% Payment of Sub-total for Service Provided” for 
reference with Annexure VIII: Financial Bid for Section C to Section G and the same is 

inadvertently not matching with the section mentioned in the financial bid. However, 
the text/label for the reference written in the column “% Payment of Sub-total for 
Service Provided” is correct. The reference numbering from Section C to G in Annexure-
IX: Payment Milestones to be read in alignment of the respective section of Annexure 
VIII: Financial Bid.  

3. It may be noted that there is no change in any payment milestone or payment terms 
or any other change except the typographical error as mentioned above.  

 

 
Sd/- 

Chief General Manager 

In charge- PFRDA-TRACE 


